
                                                                            
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
Date: January 03, 2024 
 
 

 
 Subject: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 
2015 we would like to submit the following updates : 
 
Airan Limited has entered in to a business process outsourcing agreement with Standard 
Chartered Bank having their Principal Office in London (UK) and acting through its branch office 
inter alia in India at Branch office in Mumbai for outsourcing of their various IT Enabled Services 
for their cash management Operations and Trade Operations across India. 

 
This is for your information and records. 
 
 
Kindly take the same on your record. 
 
For and on behalf of the Board of Directors 
of Airan Limited 
 
 
Sandeepkumar Vishwanath Agrawal 
Chairman and Managing Director 
DIN:02566480 
 

To,                                                                                                          
The National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E) 
Mumbai-400051. 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 

To,                                                                                                          
BSE Limited 
24th Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy 
Towers,  
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai -400001 
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